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Don Vann

Technical Director (Traffic & Safety)

Thank you for your recent letter.

I am not sure that a 40mph speed fimit is either satisfactory for Barge Way or Swale
Way.

I am trying to get the speed limit reduced along Grovehurst Road,as its used as a speed
track at the moment. Particularly from the roundabout where it joins up with Swale
Way.

So T would not be happy about any speed limit in this vicinity exceeding 30mph.

Hopefully, this speed limit will become law along Grovehurst Road in due course.

Regards

Brenda Stmpson

KCC Swale Central

Kemsley Ward Councillor (not MIlton Regis)



